
VFN 2025 Conference Memorial Service & Book 

A Memorial Service will be conducted for members who have passed away during 2024.  If you 
know of any member who died prior to January 1, 2025, who has not been recognized in a 
memorial service at a previous Conference, he or she may be included during the 2025 Memorial 
Program.  Each Chapter is requested to forward a list of members to be recognized in the Memorial 
Book to Ellie Long, 3416 Londonderry Court, Roanoke, VA 24018-5058 or email 
lalaw1986@gmail.com provide  a copy  to their Area Vice Presidents no later than February 28, 
2025.  Please provide your Chapter list in alphabetical order.  Chapters/AVPs will be notified if any 
submitted names have been previously recognized.    Please respond even if you have no member 
to report so that we ensure every Chapter is represented.  
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